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OOPS. « « « »« « « « oI FORGOT TO TELL YOU THAT......

the 1980 KING EDWARD DAY commences at:

8:45 a.m. Coffee/Tea/Juice - Registration
9:00 a.m. The Welcome — College Principal;
Campus Principal

The Day's fascinating program is printed elsewhere in today's edition . . . . . o

PIEASE ADVISE STUDENTS THAT . . . . .

the Canadian Mental Health Association, Suite 209, 96 East Broadway,
is looking for students to do teléphone work at $3.50 per hour plus
bonus for selling gift certificate packages. Hours are 4:00 p.m. to
9:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. Some hours on Saturday. No

experience is necessary. Work starts the week of February 18 or 25.

Contact Mrs. Joan Nelson at 873-5256.
R.S.

U.B.C. COURSE OFFERING

This year for the first time we are offering a graduate level course in
ESL during summer session. As some of your teachers might be interested
in getting into graduate work, I wondered if you could announce it at a
meeting. The course will be Education 508 - 3 units: "The Application
of Theories of Second Language Acquisition to Curriculum and Instruction
in English as a Second Language."

The instructor will be Dr. Terry Hull. Prospective students who are not
enrolled in a graduate program should phone Dr. Hull if they are interes-
ted in taking the course: 228-5231.

B. Bowers
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THE 3RD ANNUAL
KING [EDWARD DAY

Sheraton Plaza 500 Hotel, 12th Avenue and Cambie Street

15 February, 1980

a.m. p.m.
08.45 - 09.00 - Registration...Coffee/Tea/Juice 13.30 - 14,00 - MOODS VIA MUSIC - Jerry Domer
09.00 - 09.15 - WELCOME - College Principal Tony Manera Introduced by Terry Smith
- Campus Principal Harry Pankratz 14.00 - 15.00 - FUTURE COMMUNICATION & EDUCATION - Skip Triplett

Introduced by Frank Fornelli Introduced by Gordon Pawelchak

09.15 - 09.20 - MULTI-LINGUAL WELCOME 15.00 - 15.30 - THE NEW CAMPUS - John Bingham
Introduced by Phyllis Butler Introduced by Robert Cunningham
09.20 - 10.30 - THE SPECTRUM OF COMMUNICATION - Dan Pratt 15.30 - CLOSING REMARKS - Colin Casey
Introduced by Peter Ballin
10.30 - 10.45 - Coffee/Tea/Juice
16.00 - WINE AND CHEESE PARTY
10.45 - 11.30 - NON-VERBAL COMMUNICATIONS WHEN THERE ARE Mt. Pleasant Centre
NO ALTERNATIVES 225 West 8th Avenue
Introduced by Wayne Bottlinger (Library, 4th Floor)
11.30 - 12.30 - NON-VERBAL COMMUNICATION - Sarah Knoebber and
Bill Mills
Introduced by Joyce Johnstone
p.m.
12.30 - 13.30 - LUNCH ekl

Vancouver Community College, King Edward Campus



I.D. 101

The next series of I.D. 101 programs will take place at V.V.I. on
the following days:

Saturdays:
February 16, 23 - March 01, 08

0800 - 1400
V.V.I. - Room 209

Tuesdays and Thursdays:

February 19,21,26,28 - March 04,06
1530 - 1930

V.V.I. - Conference Room 2

or
Wednesdays:
March 05,12,14,26 - April 02,09
1600 - 2000
V.V.I. - Room 209
There is no fee for I.D. 101 course taken in this manner.
I.D. 101 can still be taken on an individualized basis for $30.00.

Those wishing to enrol at V.V.I. should contact Doug Kerr, Karl Gregs,
or Judy Gaudrau at 681-8111, local 375.

R.F.C.
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THE 3-HOLE PUNCH HAS DISAPPEARED FROM THE TABLE NEXT TO THE g
COPIER IN THE ADMINISTRATION OFFICE. PLEASE RETURN AS WE
NEED IT CONSTANTLY. 'H
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SUMMER JOBS

Please advise students that a member of the staff of the Ministry
of ILabour will return to Campus February 19 from 8:30 a.m. to
4:30 p.m. to distribute applications to students and answer any
inquiries regarding the Summer Work in Government Programs.

- R.S.

NEWS FLASH.:

Organized by the CAREER & EDUCATIONAL INFORMATION CENTRE

Come and listen to Academic Advisor, Mr. John Hunt, speak about
career and courses offered at B.C.I.T. He will be here at
12:30 p.m. on February 20th in Room 110.

R.L.

POSTITION OPENINGS

V.C.C./V.V.I. has an opening for a Library Assistant I and a
Coordinator II in the Dental Auxiliary Department.

For details, please see bulletin boards.
H.E.P.

INTERESTING WORKSHOPS
The University of Alberta is offering the following:
"Marketing the Adult Education Program"- March 20 and 21

"Designing the Instructional Plan: the Workshop"- March 14
"Program Planning in Adult Education: - March 17 and 18.

Details are posted on bulletin boards.
R.F.C.

U.B.C. Continuing Education announces a specialized educational
travel program to China May 4-30, 1980. Sponsored by the Adult
Education Department, U.B.C., the leader is Dr. James E. Thornton,
Ph.D., Associate Professor of Adult Education. See bulletin boards
for details.

R.F.C.



INFORMATION FOR STUDENTS

Please advise students that the Vancouver Foundation has informed
us of the Ingledew Bursary Fund which provides two bursaries or
scholarships to deserving students in the fields of science and
music in the Province of B.C. Also available are 10 awards in
amounts ranging from $200 to $600 for the physically handicapped.

For further information, please consult the Financial Aid bulletin
board outside the Information Centre.

kkkkkkk

Please note that the free student Workshop on Problem Solving
Skills will be held February 26 on the 5th floor of the Langara
Library from 1700 to 2100 hrs. (A free supper is included) .

Students should pre-register by Monday, February 25. Registra-
tion forms are available from the Information Centre and the
Iearning Centre.

R.S.
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VANCOUVER COMMUNITY COLLEGE BOARD MEETING

The inaugural meeting of the new V.C.C. Board was held yesterday
evening.

This year's Board members are the following:

Jonathan Baker (V.S.B.) for a two-year term

William Brown (V.S.B.) for a two-year temm

Mrs. Elsie Dean (Burnaby S.B.) for a two-year term

Dr. Nathan Divinsky (V.S.B.) for a two-year term

Mrs. Tilly Marxreiter (Richmond S.B.) for a two-year term
Mrs. Virginia Giles for a one-year term

J.C. Melvin Scott for a one-year term

Barry Sleigh for a one-year term

Bill Brown was elected Board Chairman and Elizabeth Jarvis was
elected Vice-Chairman.

Dr. James Kennedy, former V.C.C. Board member, was named V.C.C.'s
representative to the Management Advisory Council - a position
he's held for the past two years.

Liaison Board members for the campuses were not named at last
night's meeting; Board members agreed to defer doing so until
the next meeting of the Board.

A copy of the agenda and the supporting statements, documents
and letters related to the foregoing has been placed in the
library.

H.E.P.




